NOTICE OF APPLICATION

1. Request of a Temporary Amusement Permit to
allow a carnival to be held November 9 through
November 12, 2023, located at 1217 Fair Park
Boulevard, bearing a legal description of Blocks
8 & 10, Harlingen-Pall Hill Subdivision. Applicant:
Ashley Cory c/o Heart of America Shows

All interested parties wishing to lodge a concern regarding the
above items must respond in writing within 10 days from the
date of this notice to Soledad A. Nurfez, Planning and Zoning
Department, 502 E. Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, TX 78550. If a written
objection is received, the application will follow due process
and will require a public hearing before the City Commission to
consider the request.




